
 
 

   

 

 
 

Monday, March 16​th Term 4 Late Work Deadline 
Tuesday, March 17​th D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (6-7pm) 
Wednesday, March 18​th D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (8-9am) 
Wednesday, March 18​th Senior Parent Meeting (6:30-7:30pm) 
Wednesday, March 18​th D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (1-2pm) 
Friday, March 20​th End of Term 4 
Monday, March 23​rd Beginning of Term 5 
Friday, March 27​th Student Government Candidates Packets Due 

   
For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at 

http://www.draper3.americanprep.org​. 
 
 

Staying Home When Sick 
Reminder: Per recommendations from the state, any persons who are ill, showing symptoms of COVID-19 
(coughing, fever, shortness of breath), and/or are immunocompromised should stay home from 
work/school.  If you choose to keep your student home from school, please stay in close communication 
with their teachers to get assignments and lesson materials. 
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Event Cancellations Due to COVID-19 
All of the events listed below will be cancelled, beginning Monday, March 16th. Those cancellations will 
stay in effect for a period of two weeks, at which point we will reevaluate to see whether or not it is 
possible for each event to resume or be rescheduled. 

● Athletics (games and school-sponsored practices) 
● After school clubs and practices 
● Ballroom clinics 
● Assemblies 
● State Debate tournament [March 13th and 14th - Cancelled by UHSAA] 
● 9th Grade Make a Difference Day  
● 10th Grade Gala and Gala Preview 

 
 
 
 

- Reminders ​(repeat information from previous newsletter)​ -  
 
 

 

D3 Re-enrollment Meetings 
This year, for D3 Re-enrollment Meetings, we ask that all parents sign up ahead of time to RSVP their seat. 
This will allow us to prepare your unique family enrollment letter w/code prior to your arrival.  These 
letters will be ready for you to pick up on your way out of the meeting. The Google sign up replaces our 
previous check-in process at the door.  We will of course allow parents to attend if they haven't previously 
signed up. There will be a table with staff to receive these parents so we can prepare your letter during the 
meeting.  If you don't RSVP for a meeting please plan to show up at least 15 minutes early to check in. 
Dates and Times for Meetings: Please select one meeting to sign up for: 

● Monday, March 9th: 7pm-8pm (​sign up​) 
● Tuesday, March 10th: 8am-9am (​sign up​) 
● Saturday, March 14th: 9am-10am (​sign up​) 
● Tuesday, March 17th: 6-7pm (​sign up​) 
● Wednesday, March 18th: 8am-9am (​sign up​) 
● Wednesday, March 18th: 1pm-2pm (​sign up​) 

All secondary re-enrollment meetings will be held at Draper 3 in our Multi-Purpose Room (#301). It's at the 
top of the main stairs on the 3rd floor. 
 

Last Chance to Order Yearbooks! 
Order your yearbook now before it's too late! 
Order before March 20th to guarantee your copy. We don't order many extras, so please don't plan on 
buying them on yearbook day.  
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Prices: 
Soft cover = $17.00 
Hard cover = $22.00 
Order at either office or online at ​https://www.americanprep.org/yearbook/ 
 

JH Girls Basketball Team Wins State Championship 
Congrats to the Draper APA JH Girls Basketball Team on winning the State Championship! They played 
against American Heritage in the final game of the championship and won 44-15! Go Eagles!! 
 

APEF Corner 
Please read the following message from APEF Executive Director, Michelle Goudge: 
 

American Preparatory Education Foundation (APEF) 
Michelle Goudge, Executive Director 
e: ​mgoudge@americanprepfoundation.org​ | p: 801.661.1928 

 
Foundation Parent Committee 
Thank you to those of you who have reached out to me about the Foundation’s Parent Committee. I will be 
in touch with you soon. This committee will be involved in networking, planning, social, and fundraising 
activities. I am looking for members of the committee to be willing to share ideas and brainstorm with 
other committee members to come up with new ideas and find ways to improve those already in place. If 
you have any questions or would like to be considered for this committee, please call or email me. 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

https://www.americanprep.org/yearbook/
mailto:mgoudge@americanprepfoundation.org


 
 

 
 

 
 

Parents can email volunteer hours to:  ​D3volunteer@apamail.org 
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